
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 10, 2023 

 
CONTACT: 
Amy Jacobowitz 
260.267.9300 x7300 
AJACOBOWITZ@FWHA.ORG 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
 
 

FORT WAYNE HOUSING AUTHORITY TO CLOSE 
TWO BEDROOM WAITING LIST FOR PUBLIC HOUSING 

 

FORT WAYNE – Due to the length of the waiting list and the associated waiting time, 
the Fort Wayne Housing Authority (FWHA) will be closing the Two-Bedroom Public 
Housing Waiting List effective February 20, 2023 at 5:00pm until further notice. Any 
applications that qualify for a two-bedroom unit received after that time will not be 
processed. 

Please contact 260.267.9300 with any questions. 
 

 
 
 
 

### 
About Fort Wayne Housing Authority 
FWHA cultivates vibrant, inclusive neighborhoods throughout Fort Wayne, where all residents have 
safe, quality, affordable housing and a high standard of living built on economic self-sufficiency. 
Our mission is to revitalize the city of Fort Wayne by building and developing safe, quality, and 
affordable housing options, while providing programs to foster community, alleviate poverty and 
encourage long-term economic self-sufficiency. 
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